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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
SEARCH BEGINS FOR NEXT EDITOR-IN-CHIEF OF THE JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF 
ECHOCARDIOGRAPHY 
 
Morrisville, NC – The current Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of the American 
Society of Echocardiography (JASE) is retiring at the end of 2017, and the 
search is underway for the exceptional person who will take on leading 
JASE’s editorial efforts. Applications are due July 1, 2016. Full details of the 
position requirements and the application process are at 
ASEcho.org/Editor. The successful candidate will begin working closely 
with the current Editor-in-Chief, Alan S. Pearlman, MD, FASE, on July 1, 
2017 to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
 
 
About JASE 
JASE (OnlineJASE.com) brings physicians and sonographers cutting-edge clinical, scientific, legal, 
and economic research and information regarding the use of cardiovascular ultrasound. Published 
monthly in print and on-line, JASE’s original, peer-reviewed articles cover conventional procedures 
as well as newer clinical techniques such as transesophageal echocardiography, intraoperative 
echocardiography, and intravascular ultrasound. JASE has a 2014 Impact Factor of 4.056 and 
receives submissions from authors from every nook and cranny of the planet. 
 
About the American Society of Echocardiography 
As the largest global organization for cardiovascular ultrasound imaging, the American Society of 
Echocardiography (ASE) is the leader and advocate, setting practice standards and guidelines.  
Comprised of nearly 17,000 physicians, sonographers, nurses, and scientists, ASE is a strong voice 
providing guidance, expertise, and education to its members with a commitment to improving the 
practice of ultrasound and imaging of the heart and cardiovascular system for better patient 
outcomes.  For more information about ASE, visit ASEcho.org. 
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